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May 18, 2006 

 

ID#C00073627 

 

Reference:  Amended Mid-Year Report (1/1/05-6/30/05), received 2/2/06 

 

There has been tremendous changes in the Finace Department over the last 

 two years, the incumbent, Michelle Ledgister, is the fifth person to be assigned  

the FEC Report in October 2005. 

 

Miss Ledgister has made numerous calls to the FEC, in order to properly compile 

the reports.  She has had tremendous help from Chris Morris, whose advice she had  

followed to adequately record all the receipts and disbursements, hence the amended  

report. 

 

Any errors in the past were due mainly to ignorance and not malfeasance. 

 

We are also requesting training for our staff in order to adequately meet your requirements 

 


